
St Paul’s Academy Careers Fair
On Thursday, 11th October, Year 10 and Year 11 
students had the opportunity to attend the St. Paul’s 
Academy Career Fair. The event featured a range of 
exhibitors, including Sixth Form providers, STEM 
professionals, and representatives from vocational 
and apprenticeship companies. Both students and 
parents had the chance to engage with these experts 
and explore various post-secondary options.

The event showcased a diverse array of opportunities, 
including A Level courses, T-Levels, apprenticeships, 
and pathways into STEM industries. Attendees had 
the chance to connect with a variety of employers 
and education providers, such as The London College 
of Beauty, the Army, and CTK Colleges, as well as 
representatives from various STEM and vocational 
sectors. Additionally, we were pleased to welcome 
back alumni currently studying at Woolwich Poly, CTK 
St Mary’s, and Thomas Tallis, who shared their 
experiences and insights with current students.

Students engaging with different Post-16 representatives and 
employers.



St Paul’s Academy Careers Fair

Please see feedback below from students: 

What did you like about the Fair? 
'The IB diploma information I learnt from Bexley Grammar.’ 

Did you learn anything today that you will continue to 
research on your own? If so what? 
'I learnt there are many opportunities for me going 
forward.’ 

What did you like about the Fair? 
'Very informative and widened my eyes to the types of 
jobs/apprenticeships I have access to.'

Year 10 an 11 benefited from a range of pathways for 
transition to Sixth Form and apprenticeships. 

Students were able to: 

• Discover Exciting Career Opportunities

• Connect with Industry Professionals

• Gain Valuable Insights into Diverse Fields

• Engage in Interactive Workshops and Presentations

• Access College and Career Counseling

• Expand Your Network with Key Contacts


